[bookmark: _GoBack]We are proud to announce that the Pearl Fire Department Firefighter of the Month in September is Lieutenant Blake Ball. Blake began his career on December 1, 2008 with the Pearl FD. From day one, he has been one of the guys that always goes a step further to help those around him and has been a valuable asset to PFD and our community. Over the last 10 years, Blake has amassed more than 800 hours of training from the MS State Fire Academy in an attempt to offer only the best to the citizens of Pearl. Along with all of Blake’s rigorous training in fire and rescue tactics, he also made the time to further his EMS career by obtaining his Paramedic license in April of 2013. Blake was promoted to the rank of lieutenant in May of 2015 where he has served for the last 4 years. Lt Ball is currently furthering his emergency medical education by pursuing a degree in Nursing at Hinds Community College.
Lt Ball is a 2005 graduate of Florence High School. He is married to his wife Maxie and they have two children, Brayden and Annsley Mae. The City of Pearl and PFD are blessed to have a man of his character and work ethic as part of our family.
The Pearl Chamber of Commerce presented Lt. Ball with a framed certificate, a $100 Bass Pro Shops Gift Card, a $25 Applebee’s Gift Card, a Cracker Barrel Old Country Store Gift Basket with a Gift Card for a meal for two people. The Pearl Municipal Credit Union donated a $25 Visa Credit Card; Jose's Mexican Restaurant donated a $25 Gift Certificate; Tony's Fish house donated a certificate for a meal for two people; Nonna’s Cafe donated a $25 gift certificate; Trustmark Bank donated a $25 Visa Gift Card; Eclipse Nutrition donated a certificate for 5 Free Shakes, Great American Cookies donated a chocolate chip cookie cake and Revell Ace Hardware-Pearl donated a stainless steel tumbler.

